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BY EMAIL AND WEB POSTING 
 
July 15, 2015 
 
 
TO: All Rate-Regulated Licensed Electricity Distributors 
 All Rate-Regulated Licensed Electricity Transmitters 
 Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario 

Building Owners and Managers Association of the Greater Toronto Area 
 
 
Re: Cost Awards Related to the Smart Grid Advisory Committee 

OEB File No. EB-2013-0294 
 
On June 18, 2015, the OEB issued a Notice of Hearing for Cost Awards (the Notice) for 
participation in meetings of the Smart Grid Advisory Committee (the SGAC) and the 
related ‘storage working group’ held in 2014.  As indicated in the Notice, the Association 
of Major Power Consumers in Ontario, although eligible for cost awards in relation to 
meetings of the SGAC, did not participate in any of the meetings. The Notice made 
provision for the filing of a cost claim by the Building Owners and Managers Association 
of the Greater Toronto Area (BOMA), which is eligible for cost awards in relation to both 
the SGAC and the ‘storage working group’. 
 
BOMA has confirmed that it does not intend to file a cost claim. Therefore, no costs will 
be awarded in relation to the SGAC or the ‘storage working group’ for meetings that 
took place in 2014. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


